
 

Advisory Board Hearing Minutes 

Furnace Brook School 

October 4, 2016 – 7:00 PM 
 

 

Present: Keith Polansky, Chairman, Paul Sullivan, Joanne Caulfield, Donald McAleer, 

Thomas Scollins, Carlos Pena, Yvonne Price and Elizabeth Zimmer     

 

New Business 

Stephen Robbins, Chairman, Michael Bradley and James Fitzgerald of the Board of 

Selectmen participated with the members of the Advisory Board in a joint hearing for the 

upcoming Special Town Meeting scheduled for Monday, October 24, 2016. 

 

The following people listed addressed the Boards concerning the articles of the Special 

Town Meeting Warrant. 

 

ARTICLE 1: None 

 

ARTICLE 12:  Tom Miller, Director of Finance. School Department 

  

ARTICLE 13:  Tom Miller and Barry Cornwell 

 

ARTICLE 2:  None 

 

ARTICLE 3:  None 

 

ARTICLE 4:  (It was noted that the dollar amount stated in the printed Special Town 

Meeting Warrant of $1,000.000 was changed and should be corrected to read $475,000.) 

Michael Dimeo, Harbormaster, Stephen Robbins, Chairman, Board of Selectmen, Pam 

Keith, Jean MacDonald and Steve Lynch 

 

ARTICLE 5:  Gregory Guimond, Planning Board 

 

ARTICLE 6:  Rod Procaccino, Town Engineer 

 

ARTICLE 7:  Rod Procaccino 

 

ARTICLE 10:  Shawn Paterson, Asst. Superintendent, DPW, Barbara Costa, Town 

Accountant, and Stephen Robbins  

 

ARTICLE 11:  Rocco Longo, Town Administrator 

 

ARTICLE 14:  Rocco Longo 

 



Keith Polansky, Chairman of the Advisory Board, introduced the Town’s new Moderator, 

James Robinson who explained how he would like to improve the flow and experience of 

Town Meeting, as for example, by setting time limits on each Article that is brought up.  

The following residents also shared their ideas and comments:  Steve Lynch, Pam Keith, 

Karen O’Donnell, Open Space Committee, Barry Cornwall, Donald McAleer, Advisory 

Board Member, Jean MacDonald, Narice Casper, Acting Town Clerk, and Keith 

Polansky. 

 

Hearing adjourned at 8:00 PM 

 

Next Meeting 
Monday, October 17, 2016 at 7:30 PM, Town Hall, Room 3 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Maria Hebert, Secretary 


